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THURSDAY 4 APRIL 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
The School Photographer from Canberra will be taking whole school photos on Thursday 4 April 
2024. Students must be dressed in full summer school uniform, gold shirt for Primary (not sport shirt) 
and white shirt for secondary, maroon shirt for seniors, with black school shoes.  
 
If you would like to purchase individual or class photographs, your child must bring their envelope 
with the correct money enclosed or order online using credit card or debit card and hand it to the 
photographer ON THE DAY.   
 
Online payments can be made to www.theschoolphotographer.com.au  online payments for sibling 
orders are closed by 8.30 am on Thursday 4 April 2024, photo day. 
 
No cheques will be accepted. Envelopes are individually printed with child’s name and class. All 
students’ photographs will be taken regardless of them ordering or not.  One family payment may be 
included in the oldest child’s envelope; however, children must still bring along their own envelope, 
with the required information. 
 
Sibling photos will be taken just after recess at 11.30 am.  Separate envelopes are required for sibling 
photos and these envelopes are available from the office. If you would like to take advantage of the 
sibling photo offer, you will need to make arrangements for your children to meet at 11.30 am. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Should you have any questions regarding uniform requirements please telephone the school on  
6949 1208. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Michelle Wainwright 
Principal 
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Time Class 
 

9.05 am   -   9.45 am Primary Classes 
 

9.45 am   - 10.05 am Year 11 and HSC  
 

10.05 am - 10.25 am Year 7 
 

10.25 am - 10.45 am Year 8 
 

10.45 am - 11.10 am Year 9 and Year 10 
 

11.15 am - 11.25 am Staff-RECESS 
 

11.30 am Family 
 

11.45 am onwards School Captains, House Captains, all SRC and JRC 

BATLOW TECHNOLOGY SCHOOL 
72 Pioneer Street, Batlow NSW 2730 

Kindergarten to Year 12 
 

Telephone: 02 6949 1208 
Facsimile: 02 6949 1666 

 

Principal: Michelle Wainwright 

http://www.theschoolphotographer.com.au/

